
 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Painted Rock 
Organization of Parents 

meets the first 
Thursday of every 

month in the parent 
room at 8:30 am. We 

welcome all parents to 
join us and learn about 

upcoming school 
events and get to know 

other parents. 

Welcome new and returning parents! The Painted 

Rock Organization of Parents (PROP) is excited for 

another school year. We have a lot of fun events 

and programs planned and we need your help to 

make them successful!  

 

 PROP Volunteer Information Mixer: Find out how you 
can get involved at PRA to meet your family’s monthly 
volunteer requirement on Thursday August 20th from 6 
pm-7:30 pm. Everyone is welcome! 
 

 Family Fun Night at Peter Piper Pizza: Friday August 
28th 5 pm-9 pm; 245 E Bell Rd. Ste. 55 Phoenix, AZ 
85022 
 

 

 
Upcoming PROP Projects 

(PROP funded) 

 Installation of overheard projectors in classrooms and 

in the multipurpose room 

 

 Shade structures at the playground and student pick 

up/drop off 
 

 Upper grade text books for library 

 

Thanks for your support to help make these projects happen! 

 

 

Have any questions or comments on an 

upcoming event or how to get involved? We 

would love to hear from you! Please contact us 

at volunteerprop@gmail.com 

Don’t forget! 

You received a PROP 

information packet at 

Meet the Teacher Night. 

Inside is important 

information about the 

school year including a 

volunteer interest form, 

PROPsicle order form, 

and Spirit Day t-shirt 

order form. 


